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I have taken many horses to OSU veterinary school when other local vets could not 

provide the care needed for my horses various illnesses. The staff and students work 

very hard to provide and learn. Communities are already struggling with accessing 

veterinary care and keeping this program would further keep a stream of 

veterinarians in communities.  

 

 

Thank you,  

Julia Phillips 

Horses, dogs, and cats. 


